

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

Pursue some path, however narrow and crooked, in which you can walk with love and reverence.

Henry David Thoreau

February 26, 2015

Dear St. Stan's Families:

We are practicing the love, honor and respect that reverence is by extending a helping hand to others who are in need. We will begin our M.C. Food drive. Between now and March 13th, we are collecting canned goods and non perishable items for those in need. This collection will benefit over 80 local food banks and soup kitchens in Middlesex County. Additionally, we are just wrapping up our collection of items to send to our service men and women overseas. Your help in both of these collections would be greatly appreciated.

This week, ten families received a notice that we will be praying for your family the week of March 2nd. We ask that you send a photo of your family in to be displayed in the school for the week; this is a reminder for our students for who we are offering our prayers. Each family will be remembered by the conclusion of this program focusing on the family as Pope Francis has asked us to do and as we at St. Stan's have continually practiced.

Please be sure to join us for our Family Gras on March 14th for plenty of family fun and festivities. We ask that you also join us each Friday in Lent (with the exception of March 13th) for Stations of the Cross and first Friday Mass. As always thank you for your sacrifices and dedication to Catholic Education.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Principal